
RFO #25-60 Award Summary 

A total of four (4) vendors were invited to submit a response to the solicitation, which was 
posted in the Bonfire electronic procurement portal. There were two (2) document takers 
resulting in two (2) submissions. 

Upon successful negotiations, and the recommendation of the evaluation committee, 
award “RFO #25-60 Custodial Services for Brazoria County Facilities” to Ambassador 
Services LLC of Houston, Texas, who submitted a best offer meeting our specifications and 
scope of work for annual amount of $1,005,109.66 for all locations as well as additional 
pricing for emergency, tile and carpet cleaning services as shown on the attached 
spreadsheet. 

Evaluation committee: 

William Lassiter, Facilities Management 
Cathy Sbrusch, Health Department Director 
Darcy Patterson, Commissioner Precinct 4 Office 
Chad Davenport, Parks Department 
Amy Moyle, Texas Gulf Coast Regional Airport 
Cindy Harang, Facilities Management (non-voting member) 
Susan Serrano, Purchasing (non-voting member) 
Natasha Stulberg, Purchasing (non-voting member) 
 

 


